Manor Primary School

Newsletter Spring 2





Our Spring Term Parents Evening will take place on

Tuesday 7th February 3.45pm-6.15pm Thursday 9th February 4.00pm-6.30pm

All appointment are face to face in school and there will be an opportunity for parents and carers to see learning in classrooms. If you are unable to join us face to face, please contact the school office and we may be able to offer you an online appointment (For further information please contact the school office)

Children's learning will be in classrooms for parents to view

Appointments will be available to book on MCAS from 6.30pm today until 4pm on Monday 6th February/

Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate any school age children at parents evening, we are sorry for any inconvenience caused.

Jewellery in School

We are seeing an increasing number of children wearing jewellery at school. Our school policy states, children can wear a small stud in the ear and a watch (not a smart watch that has access to taking photographs and the internet)

We appreciate your support in ensuring that any earrings worn are in line with our policy and no other jewellery is worn



As part of our PE offer, we want to increase opportunities for physical activity in school. Next week we want to give the children the opportunity to take part in our Ninja Warrior Challenge. Tomorrow the children are going to watch our Ninja Warrior Challenge Video in school and a link will be sent to parents and carers too.

The challenge will take place during PE lessons and is open to all children, for children who don't want to have a go on the Ninja Warrior course there will be opportunities for time keepers and referees.

An MCAS message will be sent to all parents to sign their children up!



Our Photographer will be in school on Wednesday 15th February Thursday 16th February

Individual photographs will be taken and children will be able to have their photographs taken with their siblings in school.

Unfortunately we are unable to take family photographs.



Over the last few weeks we have been putting together a video that showcases our amazing school.

The video can be found on our school website under the OFSTED tab. It has been shared with all our children and we are delighted to be able to share it with you!



Spring Term

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 to Friday 17th February 2023

Monday 20th February 2023 to Friday 24th February 2023 — Half Term Break

Monday 27th February 2023 to Friday 31st March 2023

Monday 27th February – Teacher Day

Children return to school on Tuesday 28th February

Summer Term

Monday 17th April — Teacher Day

Monday 17th April 2023 to Friday 26th May 2023

Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 — Half Term Break

Monday 5th June 2023 to Wednesday 26th July 2023

Monday 1st May — May Day Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May — Coronation of King Charles Bank Holiday

Children break up for the Summer on Tuesday 25th July

Wednesday 26th July — Teacher Day

Our term dates for the academic year 2023-2023 can be found on our school website